
File No. 18-0737 

ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE, AND ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE 
REPORT relative to the feasibility of implementing a Plastic Utensils-On-Request Ordinance. 

Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Biumenfield- O'Farrell): 

INSTRUCT the Bureau of Sanitation to report in 60 days on the feasibility of implementing a 
Plastic Utensils-On-Request ordinance, which requires restaurants, and other food service 
providers, to withhold plastic utensils unless a customei requests them. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst 
has completed a financial analysis of this report. 

Community Impact Statement: Yes 
For: Los Feliz Neighborhood Council 

Hollywood United Neighborhood Council 

Summary: 

At its meeting on October 16, 2018, the Energy, Climate Change, and Environmental Justice 
Committee considered a Motion relative to the feasibility of implementing a Plastic Utensils-On­
Request ordinance. During the discussion, staff from the Bureau of Sanitation presented an 
overview of the matter and addressed related questions from the Committee. After an 
opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended to approve the Motion. This 
matter is now transmitted to Council for Consideration. 

~~ 
ENERGY, CLIMATE CHANGE, AND ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE 

MEMBER VOIE 
MARTINEZ YES 
KORETZ YES 
KREKORIAN ABSENT 
CEDILLO ABSENT 
O'FARRELL YES 
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